Fwd: Pratt

Michele Decoteau <mdecoteau@wiltonnh.gov>

Mon 12/2/2019 12:43 PM

To:Norma Ditri <nditri@wiltonnh.org>;

Hello
Below is some text for Pratt. This could go under the text you provided me for a letter to him

Thanks!!
Michele

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Michele Decoteau” <mdecoteau@wiltonnh.gov>
Date: Wed, Nov 27, 2019 at 2:09 PM -0500

Subject: Pratt

To: "Michele Decoteau” <mdecoteau@wiltonnh.gov>

Our inspection showed two separate dwellings. We have three recommendations

1. Request a life safety inspection from the fire department.

2. Require residents only be allow small appliances in their rcoms. These appliances must have an automatic shut off feature. No cooking appliances can be used in bed rooms.
3. Residents in the second dwelling should continue to be under a signed lease. The exact tenants may change but the total number should not exceed thr Fire Department
recommendations.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android



